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LD 313 is a patently obvious attempt, one of  many which are exceedingly hard to 
keep up with as they are coming fast and furious, by those who seek to  complicate 
Maine’s election process. Here is again an idea spawned at the national level and 
being disseminated to the radical right in state legislatures. It is a solution looking for 
a problem. What is the fiscal note attached to this? Do the sponsors, one of whom is 
mine, not trust their local small town election clerks to accurately account for ballots? 
Do they suspect them of cheating? Have they consulted their election clerks on this? 
Please vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on this ridiculous idea. If and when fraud 
becomes a problem it can be revisited. 


